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2 major road closures this weekend on North 
Tarrant Express 

 

The North Tarrant Express will close Precinct Line Road and Holiday Lane in both directions for 
bridge demolitions this weekend.   

Nicholas Sakelaris 
Staff Writer- Dallas Business Journal 

Two major roads will be shut down this weekend in North Richland Hills and Hurst for the final 
North Tarrant Express bridge demolitions. 

These sections of old highway lanes will be replaced with new bridges as part of the $2.5 billion 
NTE project. 

North and south bound lanes of Precinct Line Road will be closed at the junction with Highway 
183/121 in Hurst from 9 p.m. Friday to 5 a.m. Monday. Drivers will be redirected to Hurstview 
Drive and Bedford Euless Road. 

To the west in Hurst, Holiday Lane will be shut down in both directions at the junction with 
Loop 820. 

Traffic will be redirected to Rufe Snow Drive and Grapevine Highway (Highway 26). 

The project is 71 percent complete and is expected to be completed by June 2015. 

The finished project will include free lanes and managed toll lanes where the price changes 
based on traffic demand. 

Click here for more on the NTE and other Dallas-Fort Worth road projects. 

Regional planners have expanded the scope of the NTE to include Interstate 35W from Interstate 
30 north to Loop 820. 
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